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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

August 12, 2019
Supervisor Randy Presswood called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order. He then led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Presswood asked Town Clerk Edwards, to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Presswood was Trustee Abel, Trustee Nemsky, Trustee Morris, and Trustee Vincent.  A motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Vincent, to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMUNICATIONS:
None.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Nemsky, second by Trustee Vincent to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Morris, then made a motion second by Trustee Abel to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Morris read the Treasurers Report dated August 12, 2019. A motion was made by Trustee Morris, second by Trustee Nemsky to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
None.
OLD BUSINESS:

Supervisor Presswood shared with the Board a possible issue with the contractor of the Shirlene Holding Pond Project.  The contractor is requesting an additional $20,000 above the bid contract price.  Supervisor Presswood states there was no change order approved and the work that the contractor claims was done does not justify the $20,000 amount.
/  
NEW BUSINESS:
Supervisor Presswood informed the Board that the township needed to re-appropriate funds to pay for work done at the Cloverleaf Park.  The Supervisor asked for a motion to re-appropriate $3,000 from account 5-152 to 5-155.  A motion was made by Trustee Morris, second by Trustee Nemsky to re-appropriate the funds.  Roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS: 
Highway Commissioner Luehmann stated all pumps are running and it will be a slow process for water to recede.  Supervisor Presswood said the Canteen Creek overflowed and flooded parts of State Park.  The office staff received numerous calls from citizens today regarding the high water.
PUBLIC INPUT:

None.
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Vincent to adjourn the meeting until August 26, 2019 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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